
EFHC June Minutes 

 

EFHC met Wednesday, June 11; members present were Paula Coyne, Sue 

Monaghan, Lee Schlingmann, and Fred Bissinger. Minutes from the May 

meeting were approved. 

Guests were Leona Creekmur and Jeff Hayes.  

Mr. Hayes presented plans for the Subdivision of the 350 Buck Run property 

known as the Ercildoun School owned by Mrs. Creekmur's aunt, Mrs.        

Pennington.Mrs. Creekmur and her cousin plan to build 2 houses on the 8 

acre lot leaving at present 5 acres with the historic building. 

The EFHC board will recommend to the EF Planning Commission and BOS 

that the subdivision has no adverse impact on the historic Ercildoun School. 

The EFHC is happy to welcome Mrs.Creekmur to the township. 

Meeting adjouned. 

 

Paula Coyne 

 

 


